

City of New Bedford MASSACHUSETTS

Office of City Council

133 William Street ' New Bedford ' Massachusetts 02740
TEL 508-979-1455 ' FAX 508-979-1451

May 8, 2023

Tifereth Israel Synagogue Rabbi Raphael Kanter Cantor Nathaniel Schudrich 145 Brownell Avenue New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Rabbi Kanter and Cantor Schudrich:

Please extend our sincere thanks to the members of Tifereth Israel Congregation for the kind invitation to participate in the celebration ceremony this past weekend at the Synagogue. We were so honored to have been included as invited guests and enjoyed the evening festivities and religious service.

We join the members of the Tifereth Israel Congregation in thanking you both for your 25+ years of faithful service, dedication and leadership to your congregation and extend our best wishes for many more years of service at the Synagogue and within the community.

And again our heartfelt thanks to the members of the Tifereth Israel Congregation for the invitation to join you at the celebration ceremony.

Sincerely,

Scott Y. Lima

Councillor Ward 5

Naomi R. A. Carney

Councillor At Large

Linda M. Morad

Councillor At Large